
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Board of Directors, Massachusetts School Building Authority 

FROM: James A. MacDonald, First Deputy Treasurer, Chief Executive Officer 

 John K. McCarthy, Executive Director, Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

DATE: April 7, 2020 

RE:       Sales Tax Update 

 

 

Attached, please find a monthly tax collection statement and a collection summary table released by the 

Department of Revenue (“DOR”) from July 2019 thru February 2020 (preliminary). 

 

FY 2020 Estimated Sales Tax Receipts of $954 million, based on the Commonwealth’s budget approved 

on July 31, 2019 would represent growth of 6.8% over the FY2019 estimated amount from DOR. 

 

 
 

 

Staff will continue to monitor SMART Fund collections data and provide the Board with updates on FY 

2020 SMART collections. 

 


